Dr. Dershewitz said he is interested to see what outreach the new chief will install such as home inspections.

Mr. Baffa wished to thank all the applicants who applied. Mr. Clark thanked Chief Pelc for his      service and wished him luck. Chief Pelc said it has been great and the most gratifying job he has had and thanked the Board for their support. Ms. Dunn thanked Chief Pelc for his years of service and welcomed Mark as of February 1st.
 													  Dr. Brown said the next meeting will be Thursday, January 21, 2021.
